
 

 

 

 

 

Implementation of the Protection of Employees Legislation 

     
 
 
 
          9 June 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Staff Member, 
 
The University has acknowledged its obligations under the Protection of Employees Legislation and 
is committed to implementing its provisions. The University regrets the inordinate delay in resolving 
this matter, due to factors outside of its control, and the consequent difficulties created for staff 
 
Further to our letter on 8 April 2008 last we confirm that all eligible staff will be enrolled in the 
Model Scheme on July 1 2008. Please note that Pension deductions will be made from the July 2008 
salaries. 
 
Phase 2 & 3 (Information & Arrears Phase) will begin once the necessary resources are in place. The 
Pension’s office is currently putting a plan in place to allow the final phases to be completed in a 
timely fashion. 
 
Your continued patience is much appreciated and I assure you that we are working to ensure 
completion in as short a period as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
______________________________   
Triona Lydon 
Pensions & Investments Officer 


